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Mr. Gordon L. Guthrie 
Director 
Division of Emergency Management 
2740 Centerview Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100 

Re: Agreement # 91EP-72-04-55-22-045 

Dear Mr. Guthrie: 

Nassau County hereby requests an extension of the 
above referenced Hazardous Materials Emergency Plan Update 
Agreement. The current Agreement terminates on June 30, 1991. 
The county and the Division of Emergency Management agree that 
additional time is necessary to complete the plan submission and 
review process. Therefore, the county requests an extension of 
the Agreement until September 30, 1991. 

Please indicate your acceptance of this request by your 
signature in the space provided below. Please return a signed 
copy of this letter to the county. 

Sincerely, 

m t y  Official 

Gordon L. ~uthrie. Director 
Division of ~ m e r ~ e n c ~  Management 


